
  12/05/17  
 

   

     X.     NEW BUSINESS 

 

 
  
 

  

   Dr. Gearl Loden 

 

 

  

 Proposed “First Draft” 2018-2019 TPSD School Calendar 

 

 Attached for review is a proposed “first draft” of the 2018-2019 

 School Calendar.  Several options have been sent to principals 

 who shared with their leadership team.  Suggestions and 

 preferences were considered and have been included in the 

 attached version.   

 

 No action is requested at this meeting of the Board.   
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